
Resolution #6-R-18 

 

Submitted by: Vered Meltzer, District 2 & Rachel Raasch, District 6 

Date: May 16, 2018 
Referred to: Attorney’s Office 

 

WHEREAS the City of Appleton has non-discrimination ordinances for housing, 
employment and public accommodation, and  
WHEREAS the City of Appleton should hold contractors to the same standards it holds 
itself, therefore  
BE IT RESOLVED that the City of Appleton establish a policy asking potential 
contractors to provide a copy of their own non-discrimination policy to the city. 
 
 


